
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve a maximum donation of $500 to the Rotary Club for their Happy Healthy 
Halloween Event.  
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
The Rotary Club of Desert Hot Springs is requesting a donation of $500 for their annual Happy 
Healthy Halloween Event that is taking place on Thursday, October 31, 2019 from 5:00 - 9:00 
p.m. at Mission Springs Park. 
 
The donation may be used for event expenses such as permits, marketing/promotions, 
generators and inflatables. 
 
BENEFITS: 
This event benefits the children and families of Desert Hot Springs.  It promotes healthy choices 
and a positive atmosphere for Halloween.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
$500 from the Community and Cultural Affairs budget. 
 
EXHIBITS: 
1) Request from Rotary Club seeking donation. 

DATE:  October 9, 2019 

TITLE: Rotary Club Happy Healthy Halloween Event 
Donation 
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